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I am a voter in your district, and doing something about the global warning is my number
one priority. Oregon is a contributor to this climate crisis. (And YES, it is a CRISIS.)

Our state lawmakers are working on a climate bill that will be ready for a vote next month. I
expect you to promote and vote for meaningful climate action that: 

Doesn’t pay polluters to do continue polluting.
Doesn’t let oil companies continue polluting anywhere in Oregon.
Allots guaranteed investments to help those in Oregon most affected by climate change.

The latest Senate proposal still needs important changes to meet these goals. 

Paula Surmann
surmannp@live.com

Standing Indivisible against the Trump agenda.
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